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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
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41 PRoIt REGION IV 

345 COURTLAND STREET. N.E. 

1s 1991 

ATLANTA, GEORGiA 30365 

QWD-RCRA & FFB 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT RECDESTED 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Attn: Ms. Laurie A. Boucher, P.E. 
Remedial Project Manager for MCB Camp Lejeune 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

RE: Draft Final Site Management Plan for FY 1992 
MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Boucher: 

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), Region IV, has 
received and reviewed the Draft Final Site Management Plan 
(SMP) for 1992 (dated November 1991). EPA's only comment is 

f"-=- 
regarding the Navy's statutory compliance with the National 
Contingency Plan requirements for Community Relations 
Activities. All references to "PRAP" should include the 
necessary timeframes for Community Relations Activities. 

In accordance with the Federal Facility Agreement (FFA), the 
SMP will become Final based on Navy acceptance of EPA comment. 
Please submit the revisions to the SMP either as inserts or as 
a new document. 

If you have any questions concerning these comments, please 
contact me at (404) 347-3016. 

Sincerely yours1 

Carl R. Froede Jr. 
Remedial Project Manager 
DOD Remedial Section 
Federal Facilities Branch 
Waste Management Division 

cc: Mr. Jack Butler, NCDEBNR 
Mr. Brynn Ashton, MCB Camp Lejeune 
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